
 
 

 

 

         January 17, 2024 

         
         RE:  Vistabeam 
     
         To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Vistabeam has been a staple of our community since the late 1990s, and never fails to impress.  They are a reputable internet 
service provider and valued employer in our surrounding areas.  Based on our long-standing rela�onship with Vistabeam, we 
are in support of Vistabeam’s Nebraska Capital Project Fund grant applica�ons for the planned project loca�ons, including 
Cheyenne County, Garden County, Sioux County, and the towns of Kimball, Lyman, Morrill, Scotsbluff and Sidney.  If awarded, 
the projects would bring these areas broadband connec�vity and provide residents with access to high-speed internet.  We 
look forward to con�nuing our partnership with Vistabeam as it implements these projects. 

Please contact me if you have any ques�ons.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristy Petersen 
Vice President 
308-633-6182 


